
 

FAQs 
 

1. When do I need to physically be in Lebanon? 
You must be in Lebanon in time for Orientation, which is scheduled the first week of July. Classes will start 
early July. 

 

2. What are my housing and roommate options? 
Please review WesternU’s list of current housing options in Lebanon. There are additional buildings not listed 
and/or are under construction that you may be able to find through external websites. There are also housing 
options in surrounding towns, such as Albany and Corvallis. These communities are 30 minutes or less from 
Lebanon but may be a bit pricier. In terms of roommates, we have several virtual events planned in the next 
few months where you can meet your future classmates, exchange contact information, and discuss living 
arrangements. 

 

3. My classmate and I want to create a Facebook group for our class. What is the process for that? 
WesternU will not be creating or moderating any social media groups for your class, but you are welcome to 
create these on your own and update/add classmates as you meet each other at upcoming virtual events that 
will be organized by the department. 

 

4. When are the upcoming events? 
Virtual events are planned monthly until orientation. Flyers with specific information will be emailed to you. 
Please set up your WesternU email address as soon as possible so you receive this and other important 
information. 

 

5. How do I set up my WesternU email address to  

https://www.westernu.edu/students/housing-information/
https://www.westernu.edu/financial/
https://www.westernu.edu/financial/financial-welcome/
https://prospective.westernu.edu/health-sciences/dpt-oregon/contact/


10. I have more questions – who should I contact about the program and student life? 
For additional questions about the program, please contact Shauna Lieu at slieu@westernu.edu. 

 
 

11. When will I receive information regarding registering for classes? 
Information will be sent to your WesternU

mailto:slieu@westernu.edu

